
 
 

 
 

Wheeler Crest Community Service District 
129 Willow Road 
Swall Meadows, CA 93514                                                                             

 

 

Date:  May 6, 2019 

 

Re:  Support for Owens Valley Reclassification as a Low priority  

To:  California Department of Water Resources 

 

 

On behalf of the Wheeler Crest Community Service District (WCCSD), we would like to express our 
strong support of the reclassification of the Owens Valley as a low priority.  We believe the new 
evaluation is more accurate and reflects the out-of-basin transfers by the Los Angeles Department of 
Water and Power.  

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
Glenn Inouye – Chairman 
On behalf of the Wheeler Crest Community Service Districts’ Board of Directors 
 
CC:  OVGA / JPA – Board of Directors 
        OVGA / JPA - Staff  

  
 

 
 


